
 
 
 
 
 

         
 

 
        
              

 

       
     

 
  

   
 

    
      

 
 

   
      

 
    

        
        

    
 

   
 

 

 
 
 

Aetna Better Health® of Kentucky  
9900 Corporate Campus Drive, Suite 1000 
Louisville, KY 40223 
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Prior Authorization Update for  Code S2900  
1. Effective November 02, 2019, Aetna Better Health of Kentucky will not require prior authorization 

(PA) for the following CPT/HCPCS codes before services are rendered. 

CODE DESCRIPTION 

S2900 SURG TECH RQR USE ROBOTIC SURG SYS 

As always, don't hesitate to contact your Aetna Better Health of Kentucky Network Relations 
Representative with any questions or comments. You can contact Network Relations by dialing 
1-855-454-0061. 

Newborn Notice Update  
2. To remove administrative burden from our provider partners, Aetna Better Health of Kentucky is 

removing notification requirements for Well Newborns during the first 4 days of life. 

Effective November 02, 2019, Aetna Better Health is removing the notification requirement for 
well newborns for participating providers. Well newborns can stay 4 days, post-partum even if the 
mom is discharged prior to the newborn. If the well newborn exceeds the 4 days or if a newborn 
requires higher level care, a prior authorization is required for the additional days. 

Questions?   
Simply contact your Network Relations Manager. Our most  current list can be found on our website at:   
www.aetnabetterhealth.com/kentucky, click on “For Providers”, you will find the link titled “Who is My  
Network Relations Manager?”   
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